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DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE
Security Committee

SEapm- O-dey

48 NOY

Lieutenant General Eugene Tighe
Director ‘
Defense Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C. 20301

Dear General Tighe:

Your recent nomination of | to serve
on the Community Security Group was a welcome indication
of support for the work of this committee. On behalf of
the Director of Central Intelligence, please accept my
thanks for offering the services of such an experienced
officer. We were fortunate to have a number of nominations
of officers with wide-ranging qualifigations and broad
experience. As you are aware,| | was not selected
for the position involved. 1 hope that his knowledge and
skills can be brought to bear on the Community's security
needs in other capacities.

Thank you again for your continuing support.

- Sincerely,

Robert W. Gambino
Chairman
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